
Umbrella Share Program

For your convenience, 90 North 
and NAI Hiffman have provided 
umbrellas for you to use on a 
share program.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
The Management Office at 847-626-1092 or scrump@hiffman.com.

Bins of umbrellas are in the 
building lobby, garage stairwell 
and garage elevator lobby. We 
encourage you to use these 
umbrellas when you walk across 
the courtyard and ask that you 
return them to the nearest bin. 


